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Anyone  who  is  defined  as  a  gaming  employee,  according  to
Nevada Revised Statute 463.0157, must be registered before
they can work in the gaming industry.

Becoming a registered employee is different than getting a
gaming  license.  But  it  still  involves  a  background
investigation, and registered employees must not break the
law.

The casino jobs that require registration include dealers,
change personnel, counting-room personnel, keno runners, keno
writers,  machine  mechanics,  oddsmakers  and  line  setters,
security personnel, shift or pit bosses and a host of other
gambling-related jobs.
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